
   Boys Town High School 
Activities Office 

 

 

To:  Visiting Schools Activity Directors 
 
From:  Paul Blomenkamp 
  Associate Principal/Activities Director 
  Boys Town High School 
  (531) 355-1894 
 
Subject:  Varsity Football Game at Boys Town Stadium (The Corral) 
 
Teams:  Boys Town vs. Fort Calhoun 
 
Date/Time: September 25 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Jersey Color: Boys Town is the home team and will wear dark jerseys 
 
Roster: Please email your roster to Karan Setlak at karan.setlak@boystown.org. If you could do 

this at least one week in advance it would be appreciated. 
 
Admission: Adults $6.00, Students $4.00.  
 
Arrival: Upon arrival, your bus may drop off on the West side of Palrang Field House, 

Southwest doors.  You will be met by one of our staff and taken to your locker room in 
the field house – if you request a locker room. You will have to provide all of your own 
ice/water/coolers.  Football shoes may be worn in the carpeted hallway and in the locker 
room.  Please let us know your arrival time and whether you plan to use the locker room.  
Please park your bus in the large lot located across the street to the south from your 
locker room.  

 
Stadium: The football stadium is located one block from the Field House to the Southeast. Visitor 

team bench is on the EAST side of the field. Only coaches, players, athletic trainers, 
student managers, and team physicians will be permitted on the field.  With the exception 
of two statisticians, all must remain in the team box.   

 
 
Warm-up: Visiting Teams will warm-up on the SOUTH end of the stadium; Warm-ups are limited 

to 60 minutes 
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Field Access: Both teams will access the field through the double-gates on the North side of the 
stadium. 

 
Press Box: Coaches from the visiting team will be provided one booth in the press box. Your team is 

to use the furthest North booth – it’s the first booth once you enter the press box.  Your 
filmers can use the box next to your coaches or they can film from on top of the press 
box. WiFi and electricity are available.     

 
Cheerleaders: No visiting cheerleaders will be allowed due to new guidelines/protocols for 2020.   
 
Spectators: All spectator seating is on the east side of the football field.  The bleachers are under 

construction with only the North section being available for spectators.  Both home and 
visiting team spectators will sit in the North section of bleachers.  Visitor seating is to the 
south.  There will be sections created between home and visiting spectators.  Fans can 
enter through the east side of the stadium.  Boys Town families and personnel will enter 
through a separate gate by the concession stand.   

 
Parking: Parking is available to the east, north, and west of the football stadium. 
 
Halftime: Halftime will be 15 minutes, plus 3 minutes for warm-up.  Visiting teams have the option 

of going back to the Field House or remaining at the field.  
 
Trainer: A certified athletic trainer will be on duty for all varsity football games.  Boys Town will 

also provide a doctor and ambulance on site for emergency situations. 
 
 

 
 

NO CHEWING TOBACCO ALLOWED ON SCHOOL PROPERTY 
 
 


